California Energy Commission
DOCKETED
11-AFC-3

TN # 67793

OCT. 17 2012

From: Dillon, David [mailto:DDillon@Semprautilities.com]

Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2012 1:11 PM

To: Solorio, Eric@Energy

Cc: CA52DHima@mail.house.gov; anthonyyoung@sandiego.gov; CarlDeMaio@sandiego.gov; JerrySanders@sandiego.gov; kevinfaulconer@sandiego.gov; martiemerald@sandiego.gov; SherriLightner@sandiego.gov; toddgloria@sandiego.gov; davidalvarez@sandiego.gov; loriezapf@sandiego.gov; JDale@ci.santee.ca.us; JMinto@ci.santee.ca.us; JRyan@ci.santee.ca.us; RVoepel@ci.santee.ca.us; RMcNelis@ci.santee.ca.us; dianne.jacob@sdcounty.ca.gov; Senator.Kehoe@sen.ca.gov; susan.davis@mail.house.gov; senator@boxer.senate.gov;

 $senator@feinstein.senate.gov;\ as sembly member.jones@assembly.ca.gov;\ gail.ramer@asm.ca.gov$

Subject: CEC record - Docket #11 - AFC - 03 Quail Brush Power Generation Siting Case

Dear CEC:

As a father and concerned citizen of Santee, I beg you to do the right thing and refuse to rezone the Quail Brush Site. Our current zoning is what's best for our community and for San Diego. Mission Trails Regional Park is one of the jewels of San Diego, and would be ruined by the installation of a power plant. Please oppose this unneeded power plant for the sake of our community and our children!

Respectfully,

David A Dillon